
Hi All 

It was great to get the 2021 season under way even though it was trying weather, I am sure 
everybody involved enjoyed the footy. Thanks to those umpires who doubled up over the weekend, 
whilst we only had two divisions playing, we had many umpires unavailable but with all grades 
playing this weekend please make sure Schedula is up to date, NOW. 
 
Congratulations to all those umpires who umpired their first game for the WRFL, well done!!!!!!  

This week we have just training on Tuesday and Thursday, again whistles for field and boundary on 
Thursday night. 

The WRFLUA have dinner on Thursday night starting at 7pm. If you wish to have a meal, fish or 
schnitzel, $10, must be order by Tuesday night wrflua.secretary@gmail.com or book at training on 
Tuesday. The social club is also on Tuesday, after training. 

  

See you on the track 

Mark 

 

Week 
Commencing 

Monday 

Monday 

  

Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Weekend 

5 April School Holidays Training   Training 

Whole Group 

  

Div. 1, 2 & 
Juniors 

12 April School Holidays Training   Training 

  

Div. 3 & 
Women 

19 April MacKillop 
academy 
3.30pm for 
MacKillop 
students ONLY. 

Training   Training 

Field umpires 
coaching 
session at 
6.45pm 
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